## Girls' Football Competition

Date: Tuesday, 22nd October 2024 Venue: Braintree Recreation Ground

On Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> October 2024, 10 members of the girl's football club (5 year 5's and 5 year 6's) travelled in a minibus to Braintree to play in the Girls' Football Competition. We played 3 other teams with our first being the hardest. We lost 7-1 and Betty scored our only goal.

On the second game, we were feeling a little more confident but still lost 5-1 with Hallie scoring our goal.

On the final game, we decided to change the goal keeper but our tactics didn't work and we lost that game 5-1 with Betty scoring the goal. Even though we lost all of our games, we all really enjoyed having the opportunity to play and represent St Andrew's and felt like we all bonded really well. We have all improved so much since joining the football club.

We would all like to thank Mr Reeve and Mrs Root for taking us. Thank you!

Written by Delilah, Isla H, Hallie, Evie, Abigail G

